From: Nick Lulli <NLulli@deltonafl.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 2:35 AM

To: Doc <doc@deltonafl.gov>; Robin Hayes <RHayes@deltonafl.gov>; Gemma Torcivia
<gtorcivia@tgjustice.com>; Zachery Good <zgood@tgjustice.com>

Cc: nickjameslulli@gmail.com <nickjameslulli@gmail.com>

Subject: Notice of Resignation

Hello All,
Please note that | am resigning as the District 6 commissioner effective immediately.

| am no longer eligible under the terms of the City Charter to serve in the role as of today.

Thank you for your dedication to Deltona.
| look forward to connecting once | have a moment to catch my breath.
I will return my City phone and building pass via US Mail.

Apologies for brevity but | wanted to make sure this got to you quickly in order to process the payroll
closeout. Please inform whoever needs to know.

Thankyou.

Nick Lulli

Commissioner, District 6
City of Deltona, FL

Email: NLulli@deltonafl.gov
Cell Phone: (386) 507-1994

Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or from State ana
Local Officials and employees are public records available to the public and media upon request. The
City of Deltona’s policy does not differentiate between personal and business emails. This means email
messages, including your e-mail address and any attachments and information we receive online migh
be disclosed to any person or media making a public records request. E-mail sent on the City system will
be considered public and will only be withheld from disclosure if deemed confidential or exemp
pursuant to State Law. If you are an individual whose identifying information is exempt under 119.071,
Florida Statutes, please so indicate in your email or other communication. If you have any questions
about the Florida public records law refer to Chapter 119 Florida Statutes.




